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Comments: I am for all use of the National Forrest by the public. Management should follow researched based

best management practices for the heath of the Forrest for the public's protection. Mostly to prevent disease

waste and fuel wild fire. 

We also don't need to focus on single use unless it's a safety issue. For example: anyone should feel it's

acceptable to access the trails whether it's walking, biking, atving, horseback riding - with safety in mind. Please

keep that in mind. There are 100's of equine riders quietly riding through the National Forrest across the nation.

Please improve access points so that horse trailers have parking areas they can maneuver.  We need parking

established again on Hole In The Ground Road at Pine Ridge Arkansas. 

I am excited for the potential use slated in Mena. Let's provide enough personnel to monitor and teach people

how to take care of the land. We pick up a lot of beer cans as we ride the trails on horseback. Not acceptable and

people need to be ticketed for their littering. 


